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September 12, 2012 

William T. Jones, Manager 
Pendleton County Water District 
P.O. Box232 
Falmouth, KY 41 040 

RE: Case No. 2012-00413 
Pendleton County Water District 

The Commission staff has reviewed Pendleton County Water District’s 
application in the above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements on 
September I O ,  2012 and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Since re1 y , 

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

LF/ke 

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit corn An Equal Opportunity Employer MIFID 

http://psc.ky.gov


September 6, 2012 

Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Enclosed please find the original and five (5) copies of our Application for Ra-2 Adjustment. We would 
like to request, if the rate increase is approved as outlined in the enclosed application, that October 16, 
2012 be the effective date of the increase rather than the first of the month. If something should delay 
the processing of our application such that you will not be able to  grant the October 16,2012 date, we 
would like the effective date to be the 16fh of the following month. We read meters and bill on 
approximately the lSth of each month. If the effective date is set a t  the 16'h of the month, our 
customers can be billed a t  the new rates for the entire month. If the effective date is set a t  the first of 
the month, we will have to prorate the bill or wait until the next billing cycle to implement the new 
rates. 

If you should require additional information or have questions, please contact our office manager, Cheri 
Wright a t  (859) 654-6964 or a t  cwrii?ht@Rcwater.org. 

Yours truly, 
< 

L-J1U-r-ic 
William T. Jones 
Manager 
Pendleton County Water District 

mailto:cwrii?ht@Rcwater.org

